
ITEM 8 ti~ 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 35 . 

; COUNCIL MEETING May 29 /72 ! 

8. Re: Letter from Mrs. M, Forsyth dated May 17, 1972 
Burnaby Noise Pollution Bylaw .. 

Appearing on the Agenda for the May 29, 1972, Council 
meeting is a letter dated May 17, 1972, from Mrs, M. Forsyth 
referring to a noise problem ~ith motorcycles. 

The Burnaby Noise Pollution Bylaw which was passed sometime 
ago does not become effective until June 1, 1972. 

The noise made by motorcycles, as complained of by Mrs. 
Forsyth ii, in our opinion, a police matter under the 
Motor Vehicle Act, Section 7A.Ol - i.e. loud and unnecessary 
noise from motor vehicle. 

Complaints of this nature will be the subject of further 
investigation when the Bylaw becomes effective. There may 
be more than one way to handle them. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT a copy of this report and Mrs. Forsyth's letter be 
forwarded to the RCMP, Burnaby Detachment; and 

THA_T a copy of this report be sent to Mrs. Forsyth. 
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